KILDUFF, Martin

From: Louise Allman

Sent: 01 December 2022 19:37 **To:** LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Byrons Lane - Application For A New Premises License - RedWillow Brewery

Limited...

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I have seen this application and as a resident on Old Mill Lane directly opposite these premises this would be highly inappropriate to allow. It's bad enough when someone using the premises plays their drums and guitars until 10pm the noise echo's across the street and has at times kept my 9 year old awake.

It would be a real shame for our normally peaceful street to be subject to what it is they are asking for. Please take into consideration us residents when you are deciding the outcome.

Many Thanks

Louise Allman